

Headteacher: MT Capel BA (Hons) Oxon, MBA

BOUNDARY WAY, PENN, WOLVERHAMPTON, WV4 4NT

Telephone: 01902 556530 Fax: 01902 556531 E-mail: enquiries@hswv.org.uk Website: www.hswv.org.uk

JEP/LJP

30 January 2014

Dear Parent/Carer

As a school we are supporting the 'Ramp up the Red' campaign for the British Heart Foundation. On Friday 7 February, students will be able to support this fundraiser by wearing an item of red and donating £1. The money will be collected by Form Tutors in registration and sent to each LRC for counting.

The item of red substitutes that part of school uniform. They will still be expected to wear the rest of the school uniform on that day.

As always, we are grateful for your support on these important fundraising campaigns. Please do not hesitate to call should you require any further information.

Yours sincerely

<u>J PARKER</u> (Ms)
Assistant Headteacher
Head of Lower School











